
 Emerald Class Newsletter 

9.2.2018 – Term 3 

What have we been learning? 

This week the children applied their knowledge of the spelling rules we have learnt over the weeks, -er, -

est, -ed, -s and –es to help the jugglers get a part in the circus. The children described what Jon looked like 

and what he liked or disliked.  

 

We discussed what it might be like for the animals in the circus and the children decided they wanted to 

help the animals. They drew lion heads and have used mood colours with pastels to show anger and 

sadness for the mane. Also the children have used their skills to shade lines to create a cage effect using 

dark and light lines to stick the lion head onto.  

 

 

 

Thank you to all the families who came to share the children’s learning in the journals. They always look so 

proud when they look through their learning so thank you for celebrating how wonderful they are.  

In the home books the children’s mathletics usernames and passwords have been stuck in to start 

practising maths skills and gaining coins at home! Enjoy!  

REMINDER: School uniform: plain black, grey, or white socks. Headbands must be school colours no large 

colourful bows. Also we are still celebrating reading five times a week. The children have received 

certificates this week for reading 5 times every week. The children also get 2 house points for reading 5 or 

more times a week.  

 

 



Mental Maths: 5 times tables 

Example: Can you count in fives?  

1 x 5 = 5, 2 x 5 = 5…    5, 10, 15, 20, 25. 

 

Next Week 

Have a lovely half term!  

 


